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The City Administrator was asked to research the option of no overnight parking on the 100 block of North 
Frederick.  

Staff provided the following comments: 
The no parking 2 A.M. to 6 A.M. would benefit snow removal and street cleaning, while easing the issue 

of one property having 6 to 8 cars parked on the road.  
Staff also discussed consideration of an additional restriction of two hour parking to prevent daytime 

issues. It would be labor intensive to monitor but would certainly resolve the issue. 

 

 


